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NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2017

New Bolsover Primary School
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Thursday 19th October

School Closes 3.30pm

Monday 30th October

School Opens
Thursday 16th November

Parent Consultations 2-4.30pm
Thursday 23rd November

Year 3 Lantern Parade workshop

Friday 8th December

Nottingham Trent Uni visiting NBP- Y5&6

Thursday 14th December

EYFS Nativity 10.45am & 2.15pm

Friday 15th December

Pantomime- Aladdin (in school)



Christmas Dinner
Tuesday 19th December

Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) £1 donation


School Closes 3.30pm

Tuesday 2nd January 2018

School Opens

Monday 29th January 2018

INSET DAY – School Closed

Thursday 15th February 2018

School Closes 3.30pm

Monday 26th February 2018

School Opens

Friday 23rd March 2018

School Closes 3.30pm

Monday 9th April 2018

School Opens

Monday 7th May 2018

School Closed – May Day

Thursday 24th May 2018

School Closes 3.30pm

Monday 4th June

School Opens

         Friday 20th July 2018

            School Closes 3.30pm
REMINDERS
Friday 20th October is an INSET day.  School will be closed for pupils.

Old £1 coins are no longer accepted at school.
Admissions for Y6 pupils for secondary school need to be submitted to DCC by 31st October.

Please check Lost Property for missing items before the end of the week.  Unclaimed items will be sent to charity.
CLASS ASSEMBLIES FOR PARENTS 

Parents/carers are invited to attend the following class assemblies in the school hall at 3pm:

Tue 31st October Year 3

Tue 7th November Reception Miss Wragg

Tue 14th November Reception Mrs Holland

Tue 21st November Year 1

Tue 28th November Year 2

MORNING ROUTINE
From 8.45am pupils have been coming into school via the main entrance as they arrive on the playground.  This system has been working really well.  Well done to all the pupils who are now coming in independently.  After half term, we would like all pupils to come in independently if possible, especially from Year 1 upwards. 
One of our first jobs of the day in school is Take 10.  This is an energising active routine to wake up the brain and be ready to learn.  A leading PE consultant visited recently and was impressed by the levels of engagement of both pupils and staff in this activity.  Well done NBP!

ATTENDANCE
The attendance expectation set by OFSTED is 96%.  Currently, our attendance is 95.8%.  Please support us to reach and then maintain our target over the next term.  145 out of 270 pupils still have 100% attendance.  Well done to them.
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PARENT CONSULTATIONS

Parent consultations will take place on Thursday 16th November between 2 and 4.30pm in the Dining Room.  Sheets for signing up for this will be displayed in the Dining Room from Monday 6th November, which can be accessed before and after school.  If your appointment slot is during school time, you are welcome to wait in the Year 6 classroom which can be accessed via the playground.  Please do not wait inside the dining room before your allotted time.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY

Thank you for supporting our Harvest Festival and the Sport for Schools event this term.  

370 items of food were donated to the Freedom Project Foodbank in Bolsover.  They pass on their thanks for supporting your local community. 

The pupils and staff thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the sponsored event with Olympic swimmer, James Kirton earlier this month.  More than £1400 has been raised so far which is spectacular.  Please send in any outstanding sponsor money before the end of the week.  Thank you.

SPORT

We have successfully taken part in a number cluster sports events this term, including mixed football, girls football and a rugby workshop. Many Y6 pupils successfully completed the Bikeability course.  Pupils demonstrated sports skills and positive attitudes at all events.  Well done- we are very proud of you.

Premier Sport have delivered Archery sessions to pupils from Y1-6 this term.  After half term they are running a club on Tuesdays after school.  This has been very popular and is now full.  If it is successful we will consider running it again, or offering an alternative after Christmas.

More than 50 pupils also enjoyed taking part in Junior Gym earlier this month, and three times a week all pupils are invited to join in a mile run at playtime.  Many pupils take part every time and are really building up their levels of fitness and stamina.

After half term, RuggerEds will be working in school to teach Rugby to Year 5 and Year 2 on Thursdays.  These sessions will be outdoors so please make sure pupils have suitable outdoor PE kit.  Year 4 and Year 6 will be having basketball coaching on Wednesdays and there will also be an after school club for older pupils.
Tel: 01246 823240       www.newbolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk      info@newbolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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